SARAH MARSHALL
School of Pharmacy
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26th-28th June 2019.

Attendance at this conference provided an opportunity
to present my primary research, via a poster presentation,
to obtain advice and feedback from my peers and to
acquire skills to better my research practice. In addition, |
was given the opportunity to attend several interesting
lectures given by experts in the area of global public
health, as well as other areas outside of my research.
Seeing how the field is developing provided a useful
context to frame my own research and has focused my
research goals.



